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Empire City MC

PO Box 1881
New York, NY 10113-1881

Al Rizzo & Dan Marty

4872 Blank Rd

Hemlock, NY 14455
Dear Al & Dan,

On behalf of Empire City MC, I wish to convey our thanks and gratitude for your support and assistance in making Empire City MC’s 2013 Motorcycle Weekend an astonishing success!

We honestly could not have done it without the support and encouragement from you.

It was very generous and brotherly of you both to open your home up to our club and our motley crew of complete strangers!  I sincerely hope you enjoyed yourselves and look forward to future events at “The Ranch”.
Thanks to you both so much!
Sincerely,
_____________________

Chaz Antonelli, President,

Empire City MC

